

July 9, 2026 Unit 207 Board Meeting

1. The meeting was called to order at 14:32 by Mark Craig (MC). Present members included Mickey Goldwater (MG), Jamie Southerland (JS), Raymond Borrego (RB), Susanna Busico (SB), and George Watkins ((GW).
2. GW moved to approve the minutes, JS seconded and all voted aye.
3. MG moved to approve the agenda, SL seconded and all voted aye.
4. JS said we lost \$608 or \$1500 for the month, but made ~\$14k from the regional (~800 tables or ~500 people); ~\$160k in the bank.
5. MG is doing lecture on 8/15.
6. We talked about what we'd change for 2028. MG will coordinate a list.
7. We have cleanup to do at the BCA.
8. MG proposed to pay chairs of Unit tournaments, seconded by GW, and all voted aye (\$750 for regional, \$350 for 4-day, \$125 for 2-day, \$75 for 2-day mini).
9. JS made motion to pay \$160 / day to directors for Unit Sectionals, seconded by RB, and all voted aye.
10. JS made motion to reimburse SB \$80 for Georgetown supplies and all voted aye.
11. Adjourned at 3:04.
12. Minutes submitted by RB.